
Attendance 

Attendance for the week ending 9th May 2025: 

Year R Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 
Whole 
School 

Whole School Year to 
date 

95.8% 97.8% 100% 98.0% 95.0% 96.3% 97.6% 97.2% 95.8% 

 
Late marks recorded for the week ending 16th May 2025 

 Mon 12/05 Tue 13/05 Wed 14/05 Thu 15/05 Fri 16/05 Total 

L (before 9:00am) 3 5 4 2 2 16 
U (after 9:00am) 2 0 0 0 0 2 

 

Minutes of education lost this week through lateness: 295 
Number of different children late this week: 8 

Whole school attendance was once again above 97% last week, which is really pleasing.  Well done! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Open Book Evening – 21st May (3:30 - 5:00pm) 
Children's exercise books will be in classrooms available for parents to come and review their work.  You do not need 

to make an appointment, please enter/leave via the hall doors any time during the session and make your way to your 
child's classroom.  Please note that teachers will not be available during this time for appointments. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Changes to Cricket Club - reminder 
Mr Youson’s Monday 19th May cricket session is now being held of Wednesday 21st May (NOT 22nd May as 
previously advised). Please accept our apologies for any inconvenience caused; unfortunately, Mr Youson has 

unexpectedly been tasked with leading multiple football tournaments. Thank you for your support. 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

                 
 

 

 

     

 

  

16th May 2025 



PTA Summer Sizzler – 28th June 
The PTA are now in the midst of planning for our annual Summer Sizzler on Saturday 28th June! 

 

As per last year, we are keen to have as many stalls on offer as possible to add interest and make the day a success. If 
you, or anybody you know would like to have a stall on the day, please contact Linsey Rae at school. 

 

We will also be holding a Preloved Toy Sale at the event. We would therefore like donations of games / toys your 
children have outgrown / no longer play with that can be sold on the day. These could include: 

 

- books   - toy cars / trains / trucks   - figures   - dolls / Barbies   - jigsaw puzzles (complete sets please) 
- plastic, wood, or metal toys   - board games (complete sets please)   - baby and preschool toys 

- creative craft kits   - educational toys   - fancy dress   - action figures 
 

We ask that items are in good condition and are full sets, where applicable. This is a great opportunity to have a 
spring/summer 'cleanse' of unwanted / unused toys prior to the summer holidays, as well as making a meaningful 

contribution to saving the planet and sharing the joy of preloved toys with other children. Donations can be brought 
into the school office at any time. Thank you for supporting us! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Non-Uniform Days – Friday 23rd May & Friday 27th June 
 

Children may come to school on the following dates in non-uniform in support of the PTA Summer Sizzler event: 
 

Friday 23rd May – bring a bottle (wines, spirits, soft drinks) 
Friday 27th June – hamper items (class colours to be confirmed nearer the time) 

 

Thank you for your support! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

  



  



  



 

  



  



  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Mrs Rae is a Team Manager at Earlsdon RFC who are looking for 
players in preparation for the new season in September. If you think 
your child may be interested in joining a friendly, successful family 
orientated club, please get in touch with Mrs Rae directly for more 

information! linsey.rae@allsoulsschool.co.uk 



  



  



 


